
August 12, 2018 

 

Misc. updates -  

 

Isn't it nice to see work done again on the bridge?  Let's hope we've seen the last set 

back. 

 

On another note, we could be facing a set back of sorts on project 1.0, our levee 

protection.  Let's pack the meeting room in the Towers Bldg. to make certain parts 3 and 

4 are funded so that the evaluation by Neel Shaefer can be completed. We need to stay 

on top of this.  Now is not the time to be complacent.  Politicians view: NO SHOW, NO 

INTEREST. 

Wednesday, August 15 

6:00 P.M. 

Towers Bldg. Old Spanish Trail 

 

We are trying to set up a forum for the candidates who are running for State 

Representative District 90. We are thinking of preceding (6:00 P.M.) our regular meeting 

which starts at 7:00 P.M. on Oct. 24.  Give us some feedback before we set this.   

 

Thanks to all residents for working in the heat to make our neighborhood presentable. 

We are getting better and better.  If there is an over-grown lot, let us know.  We will 

work to have that resolved.  We know the condition of the entrance is not what it used 

to be.  We have to be patient until the work on the bridge is completed and the damage 

to the property is repaired.  In the meantime, we have to thank Stephen Deep and Ed 

Peyroux for trying to restore some maintenance.  The job is really tough because of 

holes and ruts.  No company would risk its equipment.  If anyone wants to help, please 

offer.  Incidentally, our big, cement, blue heron that was at the front of the ground was 

stolen. There's no point in trying to replace anything until the work is completed and the 

ground is repaired. 

 

Hope to see you at the meeting this coming Wednesday. 

Bonnie 

 


